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Join Saints in bringing joy: 
Donate toys & stationery to children in hospital 
 
Saints Cares’ is thrilled to announce our Christmas in July 
Giving Tree toy appeal is now on. 
  
In what will become an annual event, the Giving Tree spreads 
joy to sick and recovering children by donating toys, vouchers 
and stationery materials. 

To kick off this year’s appeal, Saints is donating $2000 worth of 
toys, ensuring that many young patients will experience the 
magic of Christmas in July. 

"We believe in the power of community and the joy of giving," 
Saints Marketing Manager Giulia Barron said. 

"By coming together, we can make a significant impact on the 
lives of these children and bring smiles to their faces. 

“We encourage members and visitors to drop off new, 
unwrapped toys at our Giving Tree located in the club’s Boronia 
Road foyer. 

“Every donation, big or small, helps us share joy and reminds these brave children, and their families, they 
are loved and cared for by their community.” 

Saints is aiming to get its initial donation doubled and hopes members will get behind this gifting appeal for 
the children. 
 
All donations will be delivered to Westmead Children’s Hospital and gifted to children who are receiving 
medical treatment. 
 
A toy donation guide can be found on our website under the ‘What’s On’ tab. 
 
Saints has given more than $290,000 this year to community projects and organisations through the 
ClubGRANTS program. 
 
For more information about ClubGrants, and the continued community support that Saints provides visit 
https://stmarysleagues.com.au/about-us/saintcares/ 
 
 
Media note: Photo opportunities at the Wishing Tree are available. 
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